	COMMUNICATIONS

	Students can use the public phones around the College. Phone cards can be bought in most shops or the nearby post office. The public phones allow long-distance calling.
At the College, each student has a personal Internet account which is topped up every month with a certain number of free megabytes. 

Upon request, students may join the College’s group of subscribers of Mtel, the local mobile operator. Thus they can talk with their classmates, teachers and other college staff free of charge.


